
City of Port 
Phillip – pop-up 
bike routes
It’s important 
for everyone in our 
community to safely 
enjoy our streets, 
that’s why we installed 
over 36kms of new and 
improved pop-up bike 
routes to make it safer 
and easier for people 
to move around the 
City of Port Phillip.
We commenced construction on 
the City of Port Phillip pop-up bike 
routes in May 2022 and collected 
valuable data throughout the 
trial period.

The pop-up bike routes on the 
majority of local roads within the 
City of Port Phillip were removed 
following a formal request 
from Council.

Improvements for bike riders 
on Marine Parade remained 
following trial findings.

Ridership along Marine 
Parade increased during the 
trial, including a 71% increase 
in commuter riding. Perceptions 
of safety also rose, with 69% 
of people surveyed on Marine 
Parade saying the pop-up bike 
lanes had improved safety for 
them while they ride. 

Pop-up Bike Lanes Program trial results
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65%
increase in bike trips 
on Marine Parade

30%
increase in 
bike trips

of people 
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65% -19%
slower vehicle speeds 
on local roads

Program wide City of Port Phillip

66,000
The average number of 
trips made at 44 pop-up 
sites each week

-17 %
less vehicles rat-running 
on local roads
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What’s next?
In 2022 we installed temporary 
bike infrastructure along Marine 
Parade as part of the Pop-up 
Bike Lanes Program to improve 
safety and connectivity on one of 
Melbourne’s busiest bike corridors.

We installed sections of 
separated bike lanes, green 
surface treatments, signage 
and line markings along Marine 
Parade to improve safety and 
raise awareness of people 
on bikes. 

We’re now consulting with the 
community to determine the 
next steps for Marine Parade. 

Understanding what’s important 
to the community is essential so 
we can design an effective solution 
which meets the needs of the 
community and all road users. 

Provide your 
feedback
We’re consulting on three 
options to understand community 
sentiment on the next steps for 
bike lanes on Marine Parade: 

	- Option One: convert the 
temporary treatments into 
permanent infrastructure 
using kerb separators and 
white line markings to improve 
safety for all road users.

	- Option Two: remove the 
temporary kerb separators 
and bollards along Marine 
Parade but retain other safety 
improvements including green 
surface treatments, signage, 
and line marking.

	- Option Three: remove the 
temporary treatments and 
reinstate the original road 
condition. Green surface 
treatments will remain at 
some locations to raise 
awareness of people 
on bikes.

Visit engage.vic.gov.au 
to provide your feedback. 
Community feedback will 
inform how we progress.
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Find out more
Call 13 11 71 (TTY 13 36 77, 
Speak and Listen 1300 555 727) or 
email ATProjects@transport.vic.gov.au

Language Loop (formerly Victorian 
Interpreting and Translating Services – VITS) 
call (03) 9280 0783, then ask for 13 11 71.


